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Dear MPBC family and friends, 

 I must confess that I have enjoyed the mild Winter so far.  I am just 

waiting for the bottom to drop out of the sky and for us to have extreme cold 

and snow.  January seems to be a transition month as we shift from the crazy 

mode of Thanksgiving-Christmas-New Year’s to the trenches of a real life.  

Now we have to pay for the Holidays as the bills start rolling in.   

 A couple of weeks ago we kicked off the adult Bible study entitled Ima-

go Dei (Image of God) on Wednesday nights.  If you would like to get in on the 

study just show up, we have a few extra books and you can watch the video you 

missed.  It’s an excellent study helping us to understand the bigger picture of 

what God has done, is doing, and will do in the world.  Not to mention all the 

implications of that for us as those created in God’s image.  We would love to 

have you with us Wednesdays at 7pm.   

 February 26th is Ash Wednesday, which begins the season of Lent.  Lent 

has as its purpose to prepare us for the Resurrection.  Many who observe Lent 

give up something for the 40 days of Lent.  Perhaps, you would be willing to 

give up fast food, soda, chocolate, ice cream, TV, or some thing else.  The key 

is to use that time in prayer and devotion to focus your thoughts and your life 

on God and His Messiah.  I am excited to offer a resource to help you as we 

prepare for the Resurrection of Jesus Christ.  The Easter Code is a 40 day de-

votional (each day is brief) that will help us focus our hearts and MINDS on 

Christ and the power of the Cross.  I will be handing them out on Ash Wednes-

day and on the first Sunday of March.   

 I am excited to announce that beginning Wednesday March 4th, we 

have a new adult Bible study on marriage.  The title of the study is Sacred 

Marriage: What If God Designed Marriage to Make Us Holy More Than to 

Make Us Happy?  Gary Thomas is the author and will guide through this 6 

week study.  Please sign-up ASAP, we want to make sure we have enough ma-

terial for everyone.   

 Here we are again, Super Bowl Sunday.  It has become somewhat of a 

national holiday, even our schools are off Monday!  Let me encourage you as 

you gather with friends and family, invite those who are in need of good be-

lieving relationship.  You could be the bridge that God uses to enter someone’s 

life.  

 Stay tuned for some exciting things we will implement this Spring.  

Start praying for gospel conversations as we get closer to Resurrection Sunday.   

Grace and peace, 

Pastor Eric            



A NOTE FROM JORDAN 
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SUMMER  
 

CentriKid is June 22-2 at Eagle Eyrie Con-

ference Center. The $60 deposit due by 

Sunday, Feb 9th. Space is limited so     

register today!   

 

MFUGE is July 5 – 9
th 

at Charleston 

Southern Univ.  The $60 deposit due by 

Sunday, February 9th. The price goes up 

to $375 after February 9th 

Register today. 

 

 

DNOW 

6th-12th grade 

Ward Haven  

April 3rd – 5th.  

The cost is $40.   

Sign up in Youth Room or on 
Planning Center. 

Dear Church Family, 

I am so thankful for you all. I am especially thankful for parents trusting me and the 
amazing youth and children’s ministry team leaders with your children. We are so thank-
ful for you awesome parents! We are your biggest cheerleaders. Parents keep raising 
your children up in the Lord. We are praying for you. 

DNOW is just around the corner. This year we will be going through the book of James. 
Our speaker will be Evangelist Matt Wilkins. This is going to be an awesome weekend 
that students are not going to want to miss. If your student wants to go and there are fi-
nancial reasons preventing your student from going, please don’t hesitate to speak with 
me. 

We are going to start having more digital sign-up opportunities for future events. I would 
invite you to download the Church Center App on your tablet or smart phone. There you 
can find Mount Pleasant Baptist Church. You can create a profile and be able to register 
for events like: MFUGE, Centra Kids, Lock—ins, Bible study, etc. 

Looking forward to another amazing month ministering to children, students and their 
families. 

Jordan 



February  Birthdays 
Jack C.     02/01 

Micah K.    02/04 

Olivia B.    02/06 

Debra D.    02/06 

Willow W.    02/06 

Tanya N.     02/07 

Julie E.    02/09 

Aaron D.    02/11 

Mitchell L.    02/11 

Kamden C.    02/12 

Tyler W.       02/12 

Kaylynn W.    02/15 

Monte M.    02/16 
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Children’s Care Schedule 

 

 

Ushers for February  

John L., Aiden L.,  

Greg B., John B. 

Ushers for March 

David D., Vicki D.,  

Jill M., Gretchen M. 

SUNDAY 

Infants 

2/02 Allyson E & Michelle S 

2/09 Christie R & Jill M 

2/16 Monte & Libby M 

2/23 Michelle D, Kayla T 

 

 Toddlers 

2/02   Bonnie, Reva, Randall 

2/09 Suzanne E & Beth A 

2/16 Carey & Lindsay S 

2/23 Jill & Gretchen M 

Looking Ahead 

Sharon S.  03/02 

Cliff C. 03/04 

Kaitlin B. 03/05 

Iva M.  03/06 

Barbara R. 03/07 

Rex M. 03/08 

WEDNESDAY 

Infant & Toddler 

2/05 Diana W & Lori T 

2/12  Gina S & Kayla T 

2/19  Bonnie & Bobby 

2/26 Diana W & Lori T 

Preschool/Kindergarten 

2/02 Joyce L & Connie A  

2/09 Meredith & Ethan S 

2/16 Melinda & Aaron D 

2/23 Heather & Cindel 

Children’s Worship 

2/09 Duke & Sheila L 

2/23 Sonya, John & Aiden 

Rose F.     02/20 

April F.    02/21 

Swannanoa B.  02/24 

Kiley C.   02/26 

Andrew W.     02/26 

John R.   02/28 

Church lock up schedule 

Monte 2/02 

David 2/09 

Todd  2/16 

Duke  2/23 

Bobby 3/01 
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Wednesday Nights @ MPBC 

6:45pm Gen 246 

7:00pm Preschool 

  Children’s Choir 

  Adult Bible Study 

 

 

 

 

 

Ever wonder about the work that hospice volunteers do?  

Carilion Clinic Hospice would treasure more volunteers 

to provide relief support to our hospice families.  

Call Sue Huntington at 540-224-4795 for more infor-

mation about volunteer training about the Wednesday 

morning classes starting March 4th.  There is no obliga-

tion to volunteer after competing the training.   

Thursdays, 9:30 a.m. 

Meets in the Choir Room 

Study begins on March 5. 

Finding God Faithful 

By Kelly Minter 
 

A STUDY ON THE LIFE 

OF JOSEPH 

 

Please sign up on the bulletin 

board or call the church office 

by February 16. 

 

 

 

 

Womenõs Bible Study 

FEBRUARY WEDNESDAY NIGHT MEAL 

Pork Loin, green beans, mashed potatoes, baked apples and dessert. 

 

Adult $5.50, Child (10 & under) $3.50, Child (3 & under) Free, Senior 

(60 & up) $3.50, Family (household) $17.50.  
 

Sign up on the bulletin board or call the office by Sunday, 

February 16th. 

 

NEW Adult Bible study… 
 

SACRED MARRIAGE 

by Gary Thomas 

Starting March 4th on 

Wednesday nights at 7pm. 

6 weeks marriage study. 

Please sign up on the       

bulletin board or call the 

church office. 


